
From: Bruce Fowler
To: A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon
Cc: Lisa Field; david field
Subject: CAH Hearing Friday 29th April 2022 - Field, Mr and Mrs A417-AP066 and A417-102A001
Date: 05 April 2022 11:37:05

Dear Sirs
 
Re A417 Missing Link – your ref TR010056 – Mr and Mrs D Field
 

Further to your letter dated 5th April 2022, please can we request the opportunity to speak at
the Compulsory Acquisition Hearing 3.  It is anticipated that attendees ‘on screen’ will be myself
and Mr and Mrs Field although the presentation of evidence will be just myself.
 
The Plots we wish to comment on are in the 1/3 series, but specifically Plot 1/3d.
 
The title of this email contains two reference numbers on account that I have received two
emails on this subject.  I assume one reference applies to myself and one to Mr and Mrs Field.  I
trust this is acceptable; if not please make contact with me either via email or on 
 
We will provide a written statement of case either by the due date or earlier if we hear from
National Highway with our outstanding requests for information on Plot 1/3d and the layby
provision.
 
QUERY – I note from the new Land Plans that Plot 1/3b is now ‘white’.  Is this an error and should
in fact be blue?
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Bruce Fowler MRICS

 




